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24th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Phonics Workshop 
 
Now that our new phonics scheme is embedded into our teaching and learning within Oak Class, 
we would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Wednesday 6th April at 2.15pm in our 
school hall.  
 
We will talk through the next steps in your child’s reading and writing journey and how you can 
help to support this at home. We will then invite Oak Class up to the hall to take part in some 
phonics activities with you. The aim of this session is for you to see some of the activities that 
your child is taking part in at school, as well as giving you the opportunity to ask any questions 
you may have about supporting your child with their phonics learning at home.  
 
In order to have an idea of numbers, please complete the form below.  
  
Yours sincerely,   

 
Mrs Fogden and Mrs Yates  
Oak Class Teachers 
  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Phonics Workshop on Wednesday 6th April 2022 
 
 
I will/will not be attending (Parents Name) ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Parent of ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………. Date………………………………………. 

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

